
 Submission 
No 736 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO SAME SEX MARRIAGE LAW IN NSW 
 
 
Name: Mrs Colleen Bender 

Date received: 15/02/2013 

 
 
 



My husband and I both have very strong feelings about changing the law to encompass same-sex 
marriages.  Our Federal Parliament agrees! 
We feel that a child has the right, (and need), to both a female mother and a male father, as it has 
always been in in the past.  
We wonder what gives parliaments and governments the rights to change laws to allow  people of the 
same-sex gender to come together and say they are "married?" It is just not good for society or a 
child. 
We do not want NSW  to introduce a law of same-sex "marriage".   


